
 
DF&A announces new online services are available beginning January 1, 2018   

 
LITTLE ROCK, Arkansas (December 29, 2017) - The Office of Motor Vehicle of the Department of Finance 
and Administration (DFA) today announced that services to check title status, transfer ownership, print 
duplicate registration and calculate estimated sales tax will be available online starting January 1st, 2018. 
The services will also include online pre-registration for new and used vehicle purchases. All of these 
steps may now be accomplished on DFA’s website at airsdsmvpub.dfa.arkansas.gov/mydmv. 
 
Below is a full description of each service Arkansans may now complete online: 
 

• Check Title Status Online – This service will help tax payers to check the status of their 
application for title.  

 

• Transfer Ownership – This service will help tax payers to notify the Office of Motor Vehicles 
(OMV) if they have sold their vehicle to another individual or to a dealer.  

 

• Print Duplicate Registration – This service will help tax payers to print a duplicate registration 
online. 

 

• Estimated Sales Tax Calculator – This service will allow tax payers to calculate how much state 
tax they will owe for a vehicle before registration.  

 

• Online Pre-Registration – This service will allow tax payers to input specific Motor Vehicle 
details and receive a confirmation code for submission. Tax payer should present the 
confirmation code and necessary documents to their local State Revenue Office clerk to 
complete the transaction with minimal data input.  

 

https://airsdsmvpub.dfa.arkansas.gov/mydmv/_/

